SHIRE

COUNCIL

EDUCATION RESOURCES
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Tony McDaid
St Joseph’s Primary School and Nursery Class
www.st-josephs-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Jacqueline Ross

13 Dec 2019

Dear Parent,
And so to our last newsletter for this year!!

Advent/Preparations for Christmas

We have had a very exciting and eventful preparation for Christmas in nursery. The Christmas
Musical, in particular was delightful, and a lovely opportunity to share our work with the children
with you. We are very proud, both staff and parents, of our wonderful children.

The children are excited but are certainly tired and needing their well deserved break — as are the staff!

Christmas Party
The Christmas party will be on Thursday 19 Dec.

Parent Council & PTA Meetings

PTA - next meeting Tue 21 January 2020 - 6 — 7pm

Parent Council — next meeting Tue 21 January 2020 - 7 — 8pm

Any parent wishing to come along to our meetings will be very welcome.

Copy of the minutes for both Parent Council & PTA are in school foyer. Any parent wishing a copy of the minutes
should contact the school office.

Nursery Security

In the interests of security, we would like to remind all parents and carers that the children should not be encouraged
to press the exit buttons by the doors. We know it is tempting to open the door for other parents, but please allow a
member of staff to do so, to ensure your child’s safety.

Adverse Weather Plan

Please find attached an adverse weather plan. The plan shows an aerial view of our school and nursery. In the event of
extremely bad weather we would close the gates at the top and bottom of Park lane (highlighted red). The only
entrance into the school would be the main entrance at the front of the school (highlighted green).

Nursery Closes  Friday 20 December at 2.30pm Nursery Re-opens Monday 6 January 2020 at 9.15am

Registration for school

It is almost time for new P1 pupils to register at school. Children, who will be 4 years of age by the last day of
February 2020, are due to begin school in August 2020. Parents should call at the school week beginning 13 January
2020 for registration. Please let any friends or relatives know.

W
I would like to thank all the very hard working and dedicated staff of St Joseph’s nursery for their
work of 2019 and for the many extra hours they have given our children throughout the year and
especially during this season. ..

I would like to thank you all so much for your support and partnership over the past few months and, on behalf
of all the staff, wish you a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas, a lovely break and a very good year ahead.

See you in January 2020

Yours sincerely N
Jacqueline Ross S
Head Teacher neston o pacees
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